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Assays of serum enzymes, such as aspartate aminotransferase (AST) and 
lactate dehydrogenase (LDH) are widely performed in the early phase of 
suspected ischemic myocardial injury. However, these enzymes are not 
restricted to cardiac muscle tissue and increases in their serum 
concentrations have been observed in non-cardiac conditions. In addition, 
these measures correlate poorly with standard histochemical indices of 
muscle damage. The volume of sample required for these traditional assays is 
often larger than is feasible for rodent models in preclinical studies. This 
poster describes a multiplex panel and singleplex assay for both traditional 
and novel biomarkers for muscle injury that overcome these limitations. Our 
Muscle Injury Panel 2 includes Parvalbumin, Creatine Kinase (CK), and Tissue 
Inhibitor of Metalloproteinase-1 (TIMP-1). This panel allows monitoring 
energy homeostasis, calcium-dependent protease action and neuromuscular 
disturbances that are often associated with muscle toxicity. Meso Scale 
Discovery (MSD) also offers a qualified assay for rat Skeletal Troponin I (sTnI). 
Troponins are widely accepted biomarkers for cardiac and striated muscle 
toxicity.  Following muscle injury, sTnI is released into the blood and 
measurement of Troponin I in serum or plasma provides a good indicator of 
the extent of muscle injury. The combination of these biomarkers allows 
researchers to stratify drug-induced muscle injury between cardiac and 
skeletal muscle, and between fast and slow twitch skeletal muscle. These 
panels have advantages that are typical of assays from MSD: greater 
sensitivity, reduced sample volume, a greater dynamic range (both 
endogenous and elevated levels can be measured at a single dilution factor) 
and improved throughput. These assays are now available for purchase from 
MSD.
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Description of Markers

The MSD® Platform



® 

2

Muscle Injury Panel 2 (rat): Parvalbumin, TIMP-1, CK

Rat Skeletal Troponin I (sTnI) Assay
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Rat Skeletal Troponin I (sTnI) Assay

Conclusions

Specificity of Binding


